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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NORTHVIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL
RE-ROOF PROJECT
ANKENY COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Public notice is hereby given that at 6:00 p.m. Central Time on Monday November 2, 2020, in the Board Room of the Ankeny Community School District, 306 SW School Street, Ankeny, Iowa, there will be a public hearing on the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract, and estimated cost of the Northview Middle School, Re-Roof Phase II Project. Any interested persons may appear and file written or oral comments/objections.  Project documents may be reviewed at Ankeny Community School District Administration Office, 306 SW School Street, Ankeny, IA  50023. 
Published by order of the Board of Directors, Ankeny Community School District, Ankeny, Iowa. 

By:  Jennifer Jamison

CFO/Board Secretary

